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All Pleasant Grove Trails Are Now Open!

• The trails at Pleasant Grove are open 
this week for hiking, biking, and 
horseback riding.

• Please be aware there are still some 
downed trees and low hanging 
branches on the trails. The Trail Crew 
is in the process of clearing them.

• Come enjoy the beautiful weather 
walking Pleasant Grove’s beautiful 
trails!
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Spotlight on Business
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• The Fluvanna Economic Development Office and Virginia Career 
Works hosted an Employer Focus Group to discuss business and 
workforce development needs in Fluvanna County

• 5 businesses across several industries and 3 high school Transition 
Coordinators participated in the discussion

• Key takeaway: Fluvanna County Public Schools is doing a good job 
preparing and coaching the students to enter the workforce



Spotlight on Business
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Next BOS Meetings
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Questions?

Day Date Time Purpose Location

Wed Mar 23 7:00 PM BOS Budget Work Session – TBD
Performing 
Arts Center

Wed Apr 6 5:00 PM Regular Meeting
Performing 
Arts Center

Wed Apr 6 7:00 PM BOS Budget Work Session – TBD
Performing 
Arts Center


